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March 23, 2023 
 
Mr. Timothy Ross 
California Department of Water Resources (DWR) 
Adjudicated Basins Reporting System 
Sustainable Groundwater Management Act (SGMA) 
 
Re: SGMA Reporting for the Antelope Valley Adjudication Area 
 
 
Dear Mr. Ross, 
 
The Antelope Valley is an adjudicated basin subject to SGMA reporting requirements. The Final 
Judgment was entered on December 23, 2015 and the first annual report for calendar year 
2016 was submitted to the Court and posted on the SGMA portal on August 1, 2017. 
Subsequent Annual Reports (2017 through 2021) have been posted on the SGMA portal by 
August 1 of each year since 2017 along with the requested annual data.  
 
The 2022 Annual Report is under preparation and will be finalized August 1, 2023 in compliance 
with the Judgment. As in previous years, and at DWR instruction, we have selected the “data 
are not available” boxes on the SGMA portal to comply with the April 1st SGMA reporting 
deadline. Also, per DWR instructions, we have included this letter as an explanation that the 
Annual Report and associated data will be available and posted on the SGMA portal by August 
1, 2023.  
 
Please let us know if you have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Phyllis S. Stanin 
Todd Groundwater, Antelope Valley Watermaster Engineer 


